

Model A Ford Foundation, Inc. P.O. Box 28 Peotone, IL 60468-0028



PRESIDENT

John Begg, SC
VICE PRESIDENT
Louis Ironside, MI
SECRETARY
Marsha Quesnel, WA
TREASURER
Ross Milne, CAN

TRUSTEES

Greg Fish, MI
Greg Shepherd, VA
Suzan O'Neale, VA
Stan Sorrels, IN
Tom Mack, SC
Dave Yarde, IN
Jim Thomas, OH
Randy Czubko, MI
Larry Wallace, MI
Gene Tallone, VA
Larry Shepard, MO

PROJECT

COORDINATORS
Art Callan, MA
Ken Ehrenhofer, IL
Stan Johnson, VA
Linda Morford, MI
Jordon Beller, IL

EXEC. DIRECTOR
John D Marshall, IL
EMAIL

ExecutiveDirector@ MAFFI.org

EDITOR

Stephanie Grundman, WI WEB SITE

www.Maffi.org

January 2, 2021

The George Washington Chapter, MARC/MAFCA 4712 Montgomery Street Annandale, VA 22003

To the Members of the George Washington Chapter,

The Trustees of the Model A Ford Foundation acknowledge you for your donation of \$150.00 for a Museum Walkway Brick commemorating the service to your club by long time members Benny and Sharon Leonard. Your brick will be in place for Model A Day at the Museum in September of 2021.

Thank you for your support of the Model A Ford Foundation and our museum by purchasing a Museum Walkway Brick and for the opportunity to recognize Benny & Sharon.

We hope your members will be able to join us at the Museum on the third Saturday of September 2021 for our annual Model A Day celebration.

The Gilmore campus and the Model A Ford Museum have become major automotive museums and the Model A Museum is one of the best in the country. All of this is made possible because of generous, dedicated people like you!

Thanks for your support,

John D Marshall

John D. Marshall

Executive Director